
 
 

Dear residents,  

I’m reaching out to wish you good luck on your exams and a safe and comfortable move out (if 
you’re leaving!) To limit waste entering the landfill, we ask you to consider reselling, reusing or 
repurposing any items you don’t want.  

Dawgs Ditch the Dumpster is another option. This annual move-out program aims to divert waste 
from the landfill and into the hands of local non-profits. Drop-off locations are located across 
campus, including:   

• W10 parking lot near Russell  
• W08 parking lot near Brumby  
• W07 parking lot near Creswell  
• W06 Legion Pool parking lot  
• Basketball courts near Myers  
• Behind Rooker Hall  

Dawgs Ditch the Dumpster is also soliciting volunteers to help make this event happen! Volunteers 
will be able to extend their move out and receive Dawgs Ditch the Dumpster t-shirts, while supplies 
last.  

VOLUNTEER INFORMATION and shift signup 

Thanks, and I hope you finish the semester strong!  

Shari Crandall  
Director of Residential Programs and Services  
University Housing  
University of Georgia  
housing@uga.edu  
706-542-1421  

Emailed April 30, 2024 

https://housing.uga.edu/about-us/sustainability-move-out-donation/
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